
Chair Bynum and Chair Manning and members of the committee,  

For the record my name is Jessica Donnell and I live in Portland, Or where we are dealing 

with an ongoing investigation into racism within our own police department. Thank you for 

drafting this bill and I want to speak to LC-742. I support this because I am concerned for 

the safety of protestors and for our BlPOC community. Far too often excessive use of force 

is used and not warranted. 

Jessica Donnell 

 


